RELLINGWOOD

TEXAS

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
FOR
PROFESSIONAL AUDIT SERVICES

The City of Rollingwood is soliciting proposals for professional audit services from qualified firms
of certified public accountants to audit the City’s financial statements for the fiscal years ending
September 30, 2019, 2020, and 2021 with the option of auditing the City’s financial statements for
two (2) subsequent fiscal years.

All proposals should meet the requirements set forth in the Request for Proposals which can be
found on the City of Rollingwood website at www.rollingwoodtx.gov.

All proposals shall be received on or before 4:00 p.m. Thursday, May 23, 2019.

For information, please call 512-327-1838.

Ad to run in the Austin American Statesman : _and Westlake Picayune on Thursday, April 25,
2019. Robyn Ryan, City Secretary

Certification of posting at the City of Rollingwood bulletin board and to the City website at
www.rollingwoodtx.gov On Alnf‘[} 24 at ! 00,,014/(/

Robyn Ryan, City Secretary‘LM/\
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